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Capable of operation 80 as to maintain a controlled
self-sustaining fission chain reaction, excluding
zero energy reactors, the latter being def ined as
reactors with a designed maximum rate of production
of plutonium not exceeding 100 grame per year.

A enuclear reactor' basically includes the items
within or attached directly to the reactor vessel,
the equipment which controls the level of power in
the core and the components w#hich normally contain,
or corne in direct contact with, or control the
primary coolant of the reactor core.

It is flot intended to, exclude reactors which could
reaaonably be capable of modificationto produce
significantly more than 100 gramu of plutonium per
year. Reactors designed for sustained operation at
significant power levels, regardîess of their
capacity for plutonium production, are flot
considered as *zero energy reactors m .

(2) eatr nruu.vuep

Metal vessels, as complets unîta or as major
slop-fabrîcaeed parts therefor, which are especially
designed or prepared te contain the core of a
nuclear reactor as defined in paragraph (1) above'
and are capable of withstanding the operating
pressure of the primary coolant.

A top plate for a reactor pressure vessel is a major
shop-fabricated part of a pressure vessel.


